
AU outdoor track and field opener at Rochester postponed
4/05/07

ALFRED, NY The AU men's and women's outdoor track and field teams were scheduled to compete at the University
of Rochester-hosted Alumni Invitational meet Saturday. Cold weather forced the postponement of the meet.There are
tentative plans to reschedule the meet sometime the week of April 16. Alfred's outdoor track and field teams are in
action next on Thursday, April 12, at Houghton College.


